
Dear Bristol Class,          July 2024 

 

I am so excited that you are joining Bristol class in September! My name is Miss 

Packham and I will be your new teacher for this year in Bristol class. We will have 

Mrs Hathway as one of our LSAs and Mrs Jones, who you will already know very 

well, as our other LSA. You are going to have so much fun exploring and learning 

with us. I wanted to write to you to tell you a little bit about myself and the fun 

things we will be doing at school in year 1.   

 

My hobbies are going for long walks, I especially love 

walking by Windsor Castle! I love listening to music which 

you will find out more about during our tidy up 

times. I also love reading and am looking forward 

to sharing lots of lovely stories with you all when 

you are in Year 1.  

 

In Year 1, we have lots of toys and materials both inside and outside that you can 

explore and learning with. We also have a lovely outside learning space which I 

am sure that you will all enjoy using. We will explore lots of fun history and 

geography topics, create wonderful art, use our voices and other instruments in 

music, get physical in PE, design and make items in DT, build understanding of 

faith and religion in RE, discuss and share ideas in PSHE and develop our 

computing skills. We will also share lots of fun and exciting stories in our writing 

lessons and develop our amazing maths skills too! 

 

There are so many exciting and fun times ahead. I for a great start to year 1.  

 

I look forward to seeing you all in September and wish you all a lovely summer 

holiday! 

From Miss Packham  


